
PINE LAKES ORGANIZATIONS

WEBMASTER TRANSITION 2024

THE PURPOSE OF THIS COMMUNIQUE IS TO ADVISE PINE LAKES RESIDENTS WE ARE IN THE PROCESS 

OF TRANSFERRING THE WEBMASTER RESPONSIBILITIES. THE PRESENT WEBMASTER, GARY 

WALKLING WILL BE LEAVING PINE LAKES IN THE FORSEEABLE FUTURE.

MOVING FORWARD EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY THE WEBMASTER RESPONSIBILITIES WILL BE 

COORDINATED BY:

CHARLIE WAKEFIELD  EMAIL: cwplwp4@gmail.com 1-339-499-8172

THE FOLLOWING WILL COORDINATE AND MONITOR PINE LAKES EMAILS SENT TO:

ourpinelakescc@gmail.com

SANDY BOLES  EMAIL: sboles2424@gmail.com 1-859-444-7382

I WISH TO EXTEND MY THANKS TO THE PINE LAKES COMMUNITY AND ASK THAT YOU,

OUR PINE LAKES RESIDENTS BE PATIENT AND UNDERSTANDING DURING THIS TRANSITION.

Thank you 

Gary Walkling gwalkling@rogers.com 1-613-291-0892
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